
Submitter: Laura  Powers Carson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3932 

I write in support of HB 3932.  Beavers are an important species for cleaning our 

streams, which in turn promotes the health of other animal/fish species, including 

humans. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

 

Laura Powers Carson 


